Mr. F. C. Bannon, Manufacturers Bank Bldg., Leavenworth, Kansas.

Dear Tim:

I went in and saw Barl Falkonstien and received a promise from him that you would get the very best seats in the auditorium, - and those are the ones you have been sitting in for the past several years. You bet, it is always a pleasure to help you in every way I can.

Mrs. Hulteen, my secretary, told me that you had been in the office, and I am sorry that I missed you. I would have liked to shake your paw, but we will get do do that on December 3rd.

You will be well taken care of. I am sure, because Mr. Falkenstien will do his best to get good seats for you.

Cordially yours.

Director of Physical Education.

Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH